Heavy rain affecting ops into VABB/Mumbai
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VABB/Mumbai Heavy rain is affecting flight ops at Mumbai airport for the second day in a row. The main
runway (09/27) remains closed after a Spicejet aircraft skidded off last night and got stuck in mud, and it's
not expected to be open again until later today - once the aircraft can be recovered.

In the meantime, the other smaller runway is in use. Expect delays until the weather improves!
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